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Public Notice
Kittitas County, Ellensburg WA

Request for Qualified Professionals (RFP)

Kittitas County Developmental Disabilities is currently seeking Providers of Information and Education for the
funding period of July 1, 2015- June 30, 2016. Qualified services include informing and/or educating the general public
about developmental disabilities and related services.

Request for Qualified Professionals (RFP)

Kittitas County Developmental Disabilities is seeking Qualified Service Providers. Kittitas County is required to solicit
and establish a list of qualified providers who may provided employment and day services for eligible people with

developmental disabilities. This notice is to solicit interested qualified providers to provide those services

All responses are due April 30, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. They may be hand delivered, emailed, faxed or mailed with all the
information requested to:

Kittitas County Developmental Disabilities Program
507 N Nanum St. #102

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Phone: (509) 962-7567

Fax: (509) 962-7581

Email: amy.kocher@co kittitas.wa.us

Please contact the health department for a complete description of RFP's.

More information is online at http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/notices/.
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Publish:
North Kittitas County Tribune: March 23, 2015 and April 13, 2015
Daily Record: March 23, 2015 and April 13, 2015
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